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We hope you've had a great start to 2025!
We're loving seeing both new and familiar
faces at our very popular School Holiday
Programes, including our Transition to School
program for those starting school in just a few
weeks! We wish you all the best on this next
stage of your journey. If your child is set to
start school in 2026, now is the time to enrol in
our School Ready Kidz program, which helps
to build the necessary skills and confidence for

a smooth transition. q
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We have a great line-up of group programs to support our families in 2025!
They're filling fast, so contact us to secure your child's place!

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday



https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstf.org.au%2Fservices%2Fgroup-services%2Fschool-ready-kidz%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012847140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wUz%2FFYJ6e0DKn2deLqj8zh22DWn32BYTjdBKuJ14WRw%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstf.org.au%2Fservices%2Fgroup-services%2Fprogram-schedule%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012860464%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OMPDebg%2BYs%2FzqbaXNdMYqgtsEyiwUzaWONm%2FnQFwtBE%3D&reserved=0

This week we hosted FREE communication
W screeners for children who will be starting
kindergarten in 2026 and beyond.

Screeners take about 30 minutes, and are
designed to help with early detection of
any specific communication difficulties. The
screening days were very popular, so we're
hoping to hold some more throughout
2025. To register your interest for future
screening days, click below!

Just before Christmas, we took our Sensory
Breakout Space to the Mayor’s Children's
Christmas Party at Bella Vista Farm. Qur tent
provides children (and adults!) with a quiet
space and plenty of regulation tools.



https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FrPD2rkgyLj&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012869654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o4moR9qXjpWjDo7MvUCXCA3sbge896R3D3IIpGrjRA4%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstf.org.au%2Fservices%2Fgroup-services%2Fschool-holiday-groups%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012878763%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WHD%2FSfyHq97Bym5s4yqb6YDMd1iilcNnx8vDF8%2F8lgY%3D&reserved=0

Speaking of ‘In the community’, we're thrilled to see more
businesses stepping up to cater to neurodivergent needs, and we
love sharing these initiatives with our community.

Did you know that Shoes & Sox offers shoe-fitting sessions
tailored for kids with additional needs? If you're looking for new
school shoes, booking one of these sessions might make it a more
comfortable and supportive experience for your family.

It's heartwarming to witness this shift toward inclusivity—Ilet's
hope even more businesses follow suit!

A huge congratulations to our Staff Members

of the Year! Our Lead Occupational Therapist,

Rhyannah Lesleighter, and our Special

Education Teacher, Anne Houghton, were
hw joint recipients as voted by fellow staff, Well
deserved Rhyannah and Anne!

They received their
awards at our staff
Christmas party,
where everyone let
their hair down
after a busy year!



https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshoesandsox.com.au%2Fpages%2Fbook-a-fitting&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012887687%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=K213KUMXjtkJhDjD8g%2BQ%2FfK5DwbdRI0Tc4S9Z6fuPq0%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Freel%2FDDwKGajORzI%2F%3Futm_source%3Dig_web_button_share_sheet&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012896623%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=P%2BjChM8eHuI%2FXO9%2BeUdQ8eAtbM0CoxZR3f4%2Ba99SMzk%3D&reserved=0

We're thrilled to welcome a number of new
staff members to our team, including Louise
(Administration Coordinator), Brownyn
(Speech Therapist), Komal (Occupational
Therapist), Amy (Occupational Therapist)
and Michelle (Speech Therapist). Please say
hello when you see them around!

And finally, a huge congratulations to all of
our Christmas raffle winners, and an even
bigger thank you to everyone who
purchased a ticket, raising much-needed
funds for our unique programs.
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstf.org.au%2Fnews%2Flatest-news%2Fchristmas-raffle-winners%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckellyd%40stf.org.au%7C85e00d00978f44b3b12508dd3a64d9c0%7C5006fd008f404f04893217f7f7cab4b2%7C0%7C0%7C638730927012905379%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=allm3B43n5UOGx69rO0OX3gSfML9%2FLb%2B1VcPeD3%2FjAA%3D&reserved=0
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